8/17/2010
Tribal Meeting

Ruth B. Campbell Library

Attendees:
Teressa “Chenoabuck” Baxter, Beverly “Barefoot” El, Gloria “Happy Heart” El, Waleshia “Dancing Moon” Hunt, Vashti “Sparrow Hawk” Clarke, Cynthia “Water Lily” Brown, Chief Walt “Red Hawk” Brown, Quinn T. Clarke, Glen, Teresa Preston

Meeting opened by Chief Red Hawk with Iroquoi prayer. 

Vashti advised Ellis dropped the tribal checkbook off along with the mail.

Funds brought in from the powwow were $8,147.42

The tribal account has still not been audited. The 7/30/10 bank statement showed an ending balance of $3731.06. We will need to obtain the statements from January to present in order for the audit to be completed. 

Outstanding checks:
$200 to the fairground rental




$150 to Debra Motahari for internet services




$350

The Heritage Foundation account balance is $15,610.38 as of 7/30/10.

Outstanding checks:
$60.00
2/27/10

check #1071 payable to the tribal account




$36.73


check #1096 payable to McCanns




$75.00


check #1120 payable to Terresa Baxter




$75.00


check #1121 payable to David Brown




$75.00


check #1126 payable to Ethel Johnson




$75.00


check #1129 payable to Bernard Hedgepeth




$75.00


check #1131 payable to Gloria El




$1629.15

check #1132 for land payment




$2100.88

Receivables:


$90 from Carol Harrison ($60) and Clifford Winbush ($30) 
Tribal Account

$60 from Nancy Turner





Tribal Account



$200 donation from Naval Air Station (Oceana)


Heritage Account

$225 from VA Enterprises for Waskehee Ad (PIF)

Heritage Account

$44.39 cash from First Landing donations on 8/12/10

Heritage Account

$255 from ASV for Waskehees and donations ($50 ck-rest cash)
Heritage Account

$75 from Arby’s (Mars Food) for Waskehee ad


Heritage Account

$75 from Diamond Grove Baptist for Waskehee ad

Heritage Account

$49 cash from First Landing donations on 8/5/10


Heritage Account

$15 from Burt Randall for Waskehees



Heritage Account

$170 from Gloria El ($50 dues/$80 land)



Heritage Account
-2-
There was a notice in the mail Ellis brought from Lawrence Distributing for the water with the state recognized tribal logo on it. The amount due is $543.90. Vashti could not find a stub for that amount in Ellis’ checkbook. The Chief felt that it was paid when water was picked up. This will have to be researched.

There were $693.60 in receipts for the Palm Tree Inn which were paid via the Heritage Accounts check card.

McCann’s receipt iao $931.25 was paid from the Heritage Account.

$69.28 receipt for the freezer rentals

Teressa gave the Chief a blank check to pay Grey’s Construction when he meets with them on Monday.

The Chief requested Teresa Preston add Gloria El and Larry Ray Smith to the tribal roster.

The Chief asked Cynthia to send a thank you letter to the Naval Base for the $200 donation they sent which was for a presentation he did earlier in the year.

Sarah Newkirk needs an application.

The Chief read a letter sent in by John “Twin Bear” Cummings regarding some changes he would like made to our by-laws.

